
 
September 13, 2006      
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact: Theresa Adams Lopez 
 (310) 732-3507 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING ON SOUTHWEST MARINE BUILDINGS 
DEMOLITION PROJECT 

 
 

SAN PEDRO, Calif. – On Thursday, September 28, the Port of Los Angeles will 

hold a public meeting on the planned Southwest Marine buildings demolition 

project.  The 6:30 p.m. meeting will take place in the Board of Harbor 

Commissioners Hearing Room in the Port Administration Building, 425 S. Palos 

Verdes Street in San Pedro.  

 

 

425 S. Palos Verdes Street 
 
San Pedro, CA  90731 
 
Tel: 310/732-3508 
 
After 5:00 p.m.: 
 
310/732-3500 

 The public meeting is part of the Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement/Environmental Impact Report (DEIS/EIR) process.  The public will be 

informed of the potential significant environmental effects of the proposed 

project, and public comment on the project will be taken and documented for 

consideration in the Final Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact 

Report (FEIS/EIR).  The comment period closes on October 23.  

 All members of the community are invited to attend this public meeting 

and give their comments on the project. 

 Copies of the DEIS/EIR document are available online at the Port’s 

website, www.portoflosangeles.org, or by calling (310) 732-3675. 

 The Port of Los Angeles is America's premier port.  As the leading 

container port in the nation and a critical hub in the international supply chain, 

the Port generates 259,000 regional jobs and $8.4 billion in annual wages and tax 

revenues.  A proprietary, self-supported department of the City of Los Angeles, 

the Port of Los Angeles places a high priority on responsible growth initiatives 

combined with high security, environmental stewardship and community 

outreach.  The Port of Los Angeles - A cleaner port.  A brighter future. 
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http://www.portoflosangeles.org/
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